
Lions of Alberta Foundation 
 
Our next AGM and special meetings at 10:00 am, on October 26, 2024,  
at the Golden West Drop-In Center #2127 Highway 54 Spruce View, AB. 
 
As per the LOAF’s bylaws nomination of Board Directors and Executive 
members must be held in person. 
 
Any member who has served four full consecutive terms shall not be 
eligible to serve again as a Director before the passing of one year—bylaw 
5.1.9. 
 
The chair of the nominating committee is PCC Tyler Bray, please get in 
touch with him if you want to run for a director’s position. 
 
PCC Betty Ann Robson 
LOAF Chairperson 


